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MEMORANDUM

TOx Richard Dionisio, Supervisor/ Mayor & Town Board Members
FROM: Gerry Salvo, Superintendent of Recreation

DATE: March 6, 2022

SUBJECT: (2) New Bingo and Entertainment Systems

| am requesting approval to purchase and install (2) New Bingo and Entertainment
Systems the West Harrison Senior Annex Building and the Veteran's Memorial
Building. The (2) Digital Bingo Flashboard Touchscreen Control Panels and (2)
Professional Table Top Bingo Machines will be purchased from US Bingo, Inc. in the
amount of $10,190.00. The equipment and miscellaneous items will be installed by
Talos Security Systems, LLC in the amount of $4,800.00.

(4) 85" Televisions will be donated by the Carvevalla family in memory of
Josephine “Josie” Carnevalla

Monies for this purchase will be as follows:
$4,500.00 from account # 094-7020-100-7022 (previously donated monies)

$10,490.00 from Capital Account 19GB12



